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Dear sir/madam, 

 

Exchange Programme on Wofoo 3A Project 2020 cum Launching Ceremony of 

Wofoo 3A Project 2022 on 10 December, 2021 

 

I am writing to invite you to attend the Exchange Programme on Wofoo 3A Project 2020 

cum Launching Ceremony of Wofoo 3A Project 2022 to be co-organised with the 

Family Council to be held online via Zoom on 10 December, 2021. This is the sixth time 

that such activity is sponsored by the Family Council in support of this regional initiative. 

We are particularly honoured that the Wofoo 3A Project has received recognition from 

the United Nations, with the presence of its representatives at the Award Presentation 

Ceremonies in Seoul in 2016 and Hong Kong in 2018 as well as the Opening 

Ceremony of the Exchange Programme in Hong Kong in June 2017. It is most 

encouraging that the work of CIFA, including the 3A Project, has been uploaded onto 

the United Nations Portal and also featured in the reports by the Secretary General to 

the General Assembly. 

 

The 3A Project was first launched by CIFA in 2010 and repeated every 2 years with the 

theme of “Aspiration for Sustainability, Innovation & Applicability (ASIA)”.  It 

aims to give recognition to outstanding and innovative work for enhancing family 

well-being and to provide the platform for sharing of knowledge, experience and good 

practice among professionals.  

 

The Exchange Programme cum Launching Ceremony on 10 December, 2021 (Friday) 

will be held from 9:30 am – 5:00 pm on Zoom. Simultaneous Interpretation in English/ 

Putonghua will be provided. It aims to provide the platform for sharing knowledge and 

wisdom practice on projects covering a wide variety of topics including 6 and 3 award 

winning projects in 2020 and 2018 respectively. This event will give an opportunity to 

report on progress of the projects and to explore the possibility of replication to benefit 

more families in Asian region, as well as to appeal for submission for the upcoming 

Wofoo 3A Project 2022.  
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A poster and the list of projects to be covered during the Exchange Programme are 

attached as appendices for your reference. Please return the attached registration form 

on or before 30 November, 2021. Zoom link for the Exchange Programme will be 

provided upon registration.  

 

For further information on the 3A Project please access the CIFA website at 

http://www.cifa-net.org or contact the CIFA Secretariat at 2363 0700 or 

cifasecretariat@gmail.com. 

 

We look forward to your support and active participation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Patricia CHU 

Chairperson 

CIFA 
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